AABP POSITION STATEMENT

Aminoglycoside use in cattle

The American Association of Bovine Practitioners, being cognizant of food safety issues and concerns,
encourages its members to refrain from the intramuscular, subcutaneous, intravenous or intra-
mammary* extra label use of the aminoglycoside class of antibiotics in bovines.
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